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Unterengstringen, 24/09/2018 

 

 

END OF LIFE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

WEY Technology AG hereby formally announces the End of Life (EOL) of the following product(s). 

Product(s) Affected 

WEY Part No. “22771Bxxxxx “ Graphics card “NVIDIA NVS 310” (2 x DisplayPort for UltraFlex Mini PC) 

WEY Part No. “22771Cxxxxx “ Graphics card “NVIDIA NVS 510” (4 x Mini DisplayPort for UltraFlex Mini PC) 

 

Reason for EOL 

Availability from manufacturer (NVIDIA) 

 

Effective Dates 

Please note that the distribution and support of the product(s) will be discontinued as follows:  

 

End of Sale 

31. December 2018 

 

End of Hardware and Software Support 

31. December 2019 

 

Successor Product(s) 

The following successor products are now available and customers are encouraged to migrate to:  

WEY Part No. “22771Fxxxxx“ Graphics card “NVIDIA Quadro P400” (3 x Mini DisplayPort for UltraFlex Mini PC) 

WEY Part No. “22771Gxxxxx“ Graphics card “NVIDIA Quadro P600” (4 x Mini DisplayPort for UltraFlex Mini PC) 

 

WEY Technology AG does not guarantee that the successor product(s) have the exact same design and features as the EOL 
product(s), nor that they are mechanically and/or electrically compatible. 

 


